
PROJECT ID
to Host Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

for New Community Bus

Project ID is thrilled to announce the arrival of its 
brand-new community bus, a major milestone that 
will significantly enhance transportation access for 
adults with intellectual and developmental disabili-
ties (IDD) throughout Spokane County.
To celebrate this exciting development, Project ID 

will host a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on Wednes-
day, May 14th at 4PM (with a possible shift to 4:30 
PM to accommodate the Spokane Transit Authority 
(STA) board meeting). The event will be held at the 
Project ID facility,  3223 N. Marguerite Road, Mill-
wood, and light refreshments will be served fol-
lowing the ceremony.
“This new bus will allow us to better serve our 

growing community,” said Bob Hutchinson, Execu-
tive Director of Project ID. “We’re deeply grateful to 
STA and all our partners for their ongoing support 
in helping us break down barriers to transportation 
and inclusion.”
STA board and staff have been invited to join the 

celebration, recognizing their vital role in expanding 
mobility opportunities for individuals with IDD.
All media and community supporters are wel-

come to attend. Attendees are encouraged to RSVP 
to Bob@ProjectIDSpokane.org to 
help with planning.

Scan the QR Code for More  
Information on Project ID


